
Student Tech Fee Council 
Minutes 

November 18, 2020 
Via Zoom 2pm-2:30pm 

 
 
Present: Bea Padilla, Christian Castilleja, Ashley-Sue Vizguerra, Lachlan Keenan, 
Chris Schedler, Joey Vossenkuhl, Dylan Samson, Michael Berge, Gerard Hogan  
Absent: Ginny Tomlinson, Yessica Baramuli 
Minutes: Bea Padilla  
  
Call to order 
The meeting was called to order at 2:02pm by the chair, Christian Castilleja.  
 
 
New Members  
Dylan Samson and Joey Vossenkuhl introduced themselves to the council. Yessica was 
unable to attend today’s meeting.  
 
 
Meeting with President Gaudino (11/13/20) Update  
Christian, Ashley, Bea, and Mickael met with President Gaudino last week to discuss 
the student tech fee for winter quarter. The President indicated that the fee would 
remain at $10 for winter quarter, but we can talk about it get reinstated to $30 for spring 
quarter. He indicated the BOT would not meet again until February, therefore it would 
be too late into the quarter to discuss winter quarters fee. He also said that he told the 
BOT they need to discuss fee matters with the councils beforehand, and the President 
made sure the council’s budget was in good standing.  
 
Ashley will talk to Mickael and make sure the student tech fee council is on the BOT 
agenda for their February meeting.  
 
 
Wepa- New Contract  
Bea and Stacy have not received the new Wepa contract yet, but Bea will follow up 
again next week.  
 
 
 
Other 
Bea will send out a doodle poll this week to get everyone’s winter quarter availability. 
The first meeting will be the week of January 11th, 2021.  
 
 



Voting          Non-Voting     
Michael Berge        Ginny Tomlinson 
Christian Castilleja         Bea Padilla  
Ashley-Sue Vizguerra  
Gerard Hogan 
Chris Schedler 
Lachlan Keenan  
Yessica Baramuli 
Joey Vossenkuhl 
Dylan Samson  


